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October 29, 2020 

Mr. Robert Pohrer 

Pauly Jail Building Co. 

17515 Bataan Ct. 

Noblesville, IN  46062 

Re:  Letter of Recommendation 

       Saginaw Co., MI Detention Center 

To Whom It May Concern, 

We take pleasure in this opportunity to recommend Mr. Pohrer’s excellent company Pauly Jail, 

which served as Detention Equipment Contractor (DEC) on this highly successful project. 

They met every budgetary and scheduling challenge with a meticulous, well-researched 

approach, resulting in virtually no change-orders and a timely, workmanlike installation:  Their 

entire Project Management Staff is highly-experienced and anticipated every aspect of this 511-

Bed facility very well. 

Please don’t hesitate to call our Office with questions or for additional information on this 

outstanding company. 

Sincerely, 

Lawrence T. Goldberg, AIA, NCARB, ASC 

President 

Goldberg Group Architects, PC 
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